
 
 
 
 
Minutes of Annual General Meeting 
13 December 2016  
 
Alison McGovern MP (Labour) and Tom Tugendhat MP (Conservative) joined 
Robert Jenrick MP (Conservative) as Co-Chairs of the APPG. 
 
The current aims of the group were confirmed and it was emphasised that the 
group should maintain a thematic focus so as not to duplicate with geographic 
APPGs, such as the APPG on Sudan and South Sudan and the APPG on Syria.  
 
The launch of a report started by Jo Cox MP and Tom Tugendhat MP and 
completed by Alison McGovern and Tom Tugendhat was discussed. The report 
is to be launched end of January 2017. 
 
There was an interest in following up the event held in February 2016 with 
Nadia Murad about the genocide against the Yazidi community in Iraq.  
  
Aegis Trust agreed to continue to provide the Secretariat for the group 
including hosting the APPG’s web presence. Aegis Trust was tasked with 
proposing a programme of events for the group going forward. 
  
 
Role Name Party 
Chair & Registered 
Contact 

Robert Jenrick Conservative 

Co-Chair Thomas Tugendhat Conservative 
Co-Chair Alison McGovern Labour 
Officer Wes Streeting Labour 
Officer Stephen Twigg Labour (Co-op) 
Officer Jeremy Lefroy Conservative 
Secretary Suella Fernandes Conservative 
Officer Wendy Morton Conservative 
Officer Stephen Doughty Labour (Co-op) 
  


